
4. COMMUNICATING CITY STREETS PROCESS TO COMMUNITY BOARDS 
 
 The Capital Programme Team Leader presented the City Streets project management and 

consultation management process.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the service level agreement with the City Streets Unit include the attendance of an officer 

from the Unit at the monthly Board project meeting of the Advocacy Team and Board 
Chairperson, and, as required, at the Chairperson’s agenda meetings. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


